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3505 Kyles Ln 
Mount Grab, OH 45154-8974 
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Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into Our air and water. 

Tell them NO DICE UNLESS THEY ADD BIO-MASS LIKE ONTARIO HYDRO IS 
DOING.. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public 
health.... and NO WE'RE NOT EVEN BELIEVERS IN STUPID IDEAS OF THE EPA 
ON C L I M A T E C H A N G E B E I N G C A U S E D B Y C 0 2 . . . it's caused by solar sunspot 
activity and you haven't ghost of a chance to do anything about 
that... 

Due to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in 
the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

B E S I D E S , WHERE'S PUCO's PRIORITIES.,. THAT SUNSPOT ACTIVITY'S CYCLES 
ARE DUE TO SEND US ~ ONE OF THESE DAYS ~ A MASSIVE HIT LIKE THE ONE 
150 YEARS AGO... 

But l50 years ago, we simply rebuilt and repaired the telegraphic 
equipment that fried and weren't much more than astounded and 
puzzled.... IF WE WERE HIT TODAY BY THAT SAME LEVEL OF CORONAL MASS 
EJECTION, WE'D BE SENT BACK TO THE STONE AGE.... 

GET THE TRANSFORMERS HARDENED NOW..,, if the sun doesn't hit us 
first, the FOOLS RUNNING THE STATE DEPARTMENT WILL TRIGGER A FULL-SCALE 
WAR COMPLETE WITH EMP ATTACKS AND it will be stone age time one way or 
another IF YOU DON'T GET THE TRANSFORMERS HARDENED FOR WHATEVER HITS US 
ON THAT SCALE... 

THE SUN'S EMP/CORONAL MASS EJECTION IS **INEVITABLE** and comes about 
every 150 years, so the investment in HARDENING THE TRANSFORMERS will 
never be considered wasteful... 
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Sincerely, ) T h i s i s t-o c a r t i f y t t i a t t h e iip.agss e.r?Horl..-: ' 
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Maggie Gilmore 
PO Box 354 
Hillsboro, OH 45133-0354 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Maggie Gilmore 



Alice Dugar 
6800 Chestnut Rd 
Independence, OH 44131 -3310 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

This message that is send with the strongest conviction: 

I do NOT support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electticity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Alice Dugar 



Christine Canavan 
9075 Somerset Rd 
Thornville, OH 43076-9389 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major afr pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Christine Canavan 



Linda Watson 
805 S Maple St 
Lancaster, OH 43130-4845 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Watson 



Mary Heiser 
7683 Critwell Ct 
Reynoldsburg, OH 43068-3106 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Heiser 



Brian Derico 
2680 Lehman Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45204-1849 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while conttibuting to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttlittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Brian Derico 



Jane Toth 
4330 Tamalga Dr 
Cleveland, OH 44121-3522 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants tfrat axe no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

As an Ohio electric customer, I am so disappointed that my governor is 
blinded by the coal industry's mandate that it continue being the major 
supplier of our electricity. And that the PUCO is doing his bidding. 
Granted, coal is an important Ohio industry. However, what's more 
important? Coal and its negative contribution to the quality of our 
air, our public health, and the scientific evidence that it contributes 
to climate disruption? Or supporting clean energy standards and the 
industries that promote them? 

As an Ohio electric customer, I categorically will not pay to bail out 
coal plants no longer economically feasible. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Jane Toth 



William Fleischer 
88 Furnace Run Dr 
Akron, OH 44307-2238 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to hail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
William Fleischer 



Claire Henderson 
674 Parkway Dr 
Marysville, OH 43040-1047 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Claire Henderson 



John Briscoe 
PO Box 278 
Painesville, OH 44077-0278 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Briscoe 



Laura Labadie 
318 Aurora St 
Hudson, OH 44236-2940 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Labadie 



Alex Murphy 
6378 Reins Way 
Canal Winchester, OH 43110-8189 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Alex Murphy 



Wendie Gerus 
223 Abbot Ave 
Worthington, OH 43085-2603 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Wendie Gerus 



Andrew Nerska 
830 Watch Creek Dr 
Cincinnatt, OH 45230-5248 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Andrew Nerska 



Steve Cika Jr 
102 Limestone Ct 
Berea, OH 44017-3124 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Steve Cika Jr 



Susan Sifritt 
18032 Lost Tri 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44023-5840 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Sifritt 



Barbara Baird 
1645 County Road 15 
Rayland, OH 43943-7994 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Baird 



Tom Swem 
1637SSmithvilleRd 
Dayton, OH 45410-3253 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Tom Swem 



Lynn Borro 
5738 Crossbrooke Ln 
Waterville, OH 43566-9455 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lynn Borro 



Jean-Marie Hose 
180 Park Place Dr 
Wadsworth, OH 44281-8737 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I don't think it is asking too much to hold the governor and his 
adminisfratton responsible for the citizens of Ohio having clean air 
and water, two of the most basic requirements for sustaining life. 
Bailing out coal is definitely a step in the wrong/wrong/wrong 
directton. (Did I mention wrong?) 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Jean-Marie Hose 



Eileen Kolman 
946 Arcadia Blvd 
Westerville, OH 43082-7086 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coai, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Eileen Kolman 



Lillian Santa Maria 
12162 Peak Dr 
Cincinnafr, OH 45246-1400 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lillian Santa Maria 



Jan Hall 
995 Ravine Ridge Dr 
Worthington, OH 43085-2906 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jan Hall 



K Ziegler 
3372 Smileys Cor 
Hilliard, OH 43026-9322 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
K Ziegler 



Amy Gregord 
1342AvondaleRd 
Cleveland, OH 44121-2528 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Amy Gregord 



Phyllis Elmo 
482 Piedmont Rd 
Columbus, OH 43214-3811 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Phyllis Elmo 



Karen Petrosky 
7311 S Timberlane Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45243-1843 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Petrosky 



William Hubbell 
3751ElmhurstRd 
Toledo, OH 43613-4721 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
William Hubbell 



Marji Mendelsohn 
349 Compton Hills Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45215-411; 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marji Mendelsohn 



Rebecca Banner 
1316 22nd St NE 
Canton, OH 44714-2002 

Jul 29, 2014 

p u c o Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Rebecca Banner 



Gregory Lovalenti 
5519TowneCt 
Toledo, OH 43613-2226 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gregory Lovalenti 



Miklos Bosarge 
5740 Lauderdale Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45239-7191 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically,feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Miklos Bosarge 



Sandra Curry 
19429 Scottsdale Blvd 
Shaker Heights, OH 44122-6419 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Curry 



Tammra Sanders 
6343 Wedgewood Dr 
Sylvania, OH 43560-3344 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tammra Sanders 



Nicholas Hennessy 
459 S Grove St 
Bowling Green, OH 43402-3726 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nicholas Hennessy 



David Oligny 
18305 La Salle Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44119-2003 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributtng to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
David Oligny 



Beverly Hager 
4072 Chalmette Dr 
Beavercreek, OH 45440-3225 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Beverly Hager 



Gordon Holm 
159LittlejohnRd 
Troy, OH 45373-1514 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gordon Holm 



Elissa Yoder 
131 N High St Ste 605 
Columbus, OH 43215-3026 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Elissa Yoder 



Kathie Ploskonka 

Lodi, OH 44254 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathie Ploskonka 



Michael Gast 
3066 Boston Rd 
Brunswick, OH 44212-1470 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Gast 



Terrell Stephens 
2541 HazelcrestLn 
Cincinnatt, OH 45231-1133 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Terrell Stephens 



Stuart Lewis 
7890 Stonehouse Ct 
Centerville, OH 45459-5114 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Stuart Lewis 



Larry Viterna 
9670 Maurer Dr 
Olmsted Twp, OH 44138-4237 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation, 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Larry Viterna 



Lori Sprosty 
85 S Main St 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1603 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 

' '>• Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lori Sprosty 



jar.c 
8960¥Ji;^;;H:' 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out th^^ 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive ».!th 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic poll ^:h:\ 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohif„ s 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact pif-fv. h 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heav) rdia 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no long^" 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition tc syst: 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reduci f̂ dr.! 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jane Darrow 

•carcus 



Michael Sterzer 
3100 Blossom Heath Rd 
Kettering, OH 45419-1211 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Sterzer 



Chelsea Braden 
23305 Chagrin Blvd Apt 309 
Beachwood, OH 44122-5518 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while cpnfributing.to.climate disruption. Due to Ohio'^ heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Chelsea Braden 



Kate Umlang 
9460 Falcon Ln 
Mason, OH 45040-9009 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kate Umlang 



Roberta Miller 
3129RivermillDr 
Columbus, OH 43220-2258 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Roberta Miller 



Kerry Ramsey 
5941 Upland Ridge Dr 
Medina, OH 44256-6139 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kerry Ramsey 



Ethel Messuri 
228 Olive St 
Elyria, OH 44035-4011 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ethel Messuri 



Malinda Boughn 
548 E Tulane Rd 
Columbus, OH 43202-2238 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Malinda Boughn 



Elizabeth Rose 
5851DenaDr 
Hilliard, OH 43026-6804 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Rose 



Brenda Boutin 
Salem Road 
Cincinnati, OH 45230 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Brenda Boutin 



Rev Curt Miner 
10481 PlattsburgRd 
South Charleston, OH 45368-9342 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Rev Curt Miner 



Gary Bryant 
17956 KingswoodDr 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44023-4837 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gary Bryant 



Theresa Kleintank 
632 Dottie Ct 
Cincinnati, OH 45215-4939 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Theresa Kleintank 



Tracy Harris 
1177 Brandon Rd 
Cleveland Hts, OH 44112-3631 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tracy Harris 



Ed Phillips 
312 S Main St 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1725 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ed Phillips 



Richard Conrady 
844 
Elyria, OH 44035 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Conrady 



Daniel Rheinscheld 
7095 Fayette Dr 
West Jefferson, OH 43162-9797 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Rheinscheld 



Nancy McClusky 
218 Kendal Dr 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1909 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy McClusky 



Christine Bruce 
2019 Grafton Rd 
Elyria, OH 4403 5-8311 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

We should be using solar, wind and bio-generators not polluting 
antiqued systems. 

Sincerely, 
Christine Bruce 



Nelson Baker 
40410 Fitzgerald Rd 
Betbesda, OH 43719-9721 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nelson Baker 



Greg Pace 
88 E Tulane Rd 
Columbus, OH 43202-2220 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, Eind they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Greg Pace 



Mary Thoma 
326 Spirea Dr 
Dayton, OH 45419-3541 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Please stop bailing out coal since carbon is a horrible pollution. 
Peoples health is more important. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Thoma 



Ronald Hedges 
323 Hetrick Dr 
Gallon, OH 44833-1848 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ronald Hedges 



John Buck 
640 Dunoon Dr 
Gahanna, OH 43230-3355 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Buck 



Brian Erickson 
335 E Longview Ave 
Columbus, OH 43202-1256 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Brian Erickson 



Michael Wildermuth 
3801 LinfieldLn 
Lima, OH 45806-1624 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Wildermuth 



Rick &amp; Carol Neil 
143 Pres Vannes Dr 
Dalton, OH 44618-9208 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

WE ARE REGISTER SENIOR CITIZENS VOTERS AND WE VOTE do not 

support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their old coal 
plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with today's market 
prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and 
water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Rick &amp; Carol Neil 



Michael Warner 
1854 Royal Oak Dr 
Lewis Center, OH 43035-6034 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Warner 



Josephine Scipione 
2615 Colchester Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44106-
3613 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants. These plants are not competitive with today's market 
prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton into our air and 
water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Thank you for your consideratton. 

Sincerely, 
Josephine Scipione 



Jerry Siegel 
13940 Cedar Rd# 211 
University Heights, OH 4411! 
3204 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jerry Siegel 



Bill Roberts 
231 MacenroeDr 
Blacklick, OH 43004-9343 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bill Roberts 



Jessica Yowell 
3497 Oakmeadow Ln 
Cincinnati, OH 45239-3858 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jessica Yowell 



Dawn Stanko 
9828 Concord Rd 
Dublin, OH 43017-7625 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
^economically-feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dawn Stanko 



Rhonda Marr 
391 Fairmount Ave NE 
Warren, OH 44483-5220 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rhonda Marr 



Sarah Sherman 
2301 Grandview Ave 
Cincinnatt, OH 45206-2219 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributtng to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

You failed the State of Ohio once with SB310. Please don't do it 
again! 

Sincerely, 
Sarah Sherman 



Ed Michaels 
6595IvanaCt 
Mentor, OH 44060-4054 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ed Michaels 



patrice faulhammer 
241 I N Revere Rd 
Akron, OH 44333-1966 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
pafrice faulhammer 



Angel Lincewicz 
600 Overlook Dr 
Columbus, OH 43214-2926 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Angel Lincewicz 



Jimmy Percy 
110 Lippazon Way Apt 110 
Delaware, OH 43015-3446 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jimmy Percy 



Leonard Grbinick 
4933 Signature Cir 
Youngstown, OH 44515-3871 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Leonard Grbinick 



Carol Kelly 
1077 Richland Rd 
Marion, OH 43302-6716 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Carol Kelly 



Whitney Kyle 
942 S Roosevelt Ave 
Bexley, OH 43209-2543 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Whitney Kyle 



Heidi Maibom 
2200 Madison Rd 
Cincinnatt, OH 45208-2658 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Heidi Maibom 



Chris Armstrong 
5133 County Road 237 
Vickery, OH 43464-9707 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Chris Armstrong 



Victoria Loschiavo 
727 Coralberry Ln 
Madison, OH 44057-3172 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Victoria Loschiavo 



Patricia Opaskar 
3406 Hollister Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44111 
1328 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio fi-om reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog, and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Opaskar 



James &amp; Ruth Farthing 
602 E Weisheimer Rd 
Columbus, OH 43214-2231 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers niore,^will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
James &amp; Ruth Farthing 



Sigune Dueck 
8 J.F. Kennedy Street 
Hamburg, OH 45890 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sigune Dueck 



Amy Lawrence 
3815 Doty Dr 
Toledo, OH 43613-4201 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Amy Lawrence 



Richard Crawford 
2341 TytusAve 
Middletown, OH 45042-2386 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Fund clean alternative energy PLEASE! 

Sincerely, 
Richard Crawford 



George Marsh 
192 Saint Francis Ave Apt 12a 
Tiffin, OH 44883-4412 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I firmly oppose Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and~much worse—they spew toxic 
pollution into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, causes 
major air pollutton and assails public health, especially of those 
living close to coal burning sites, while contributing to climate 
disruption. Ohio's heavy reliance on coal produces some of the most 
toxic air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is inhumane public policy that in addition to 
costing Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing 
dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

You have the authority—and the moral responsibility-to confribute to 
public and environmental health with your denial of funds to these 
dirty coal plants. I urge you on behalf of innocent victtms of lung 
disease, and the plants and water that coal ash contaminates, to stop 
supporting these plants. 

Sincerely, 
George Marsh 



Terri Moore 
1279 Avondale Ave 
Columbus, OH 43212-3411 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

We need to look toward the future and stop clinging to the past. 

Sincerely, 
Terri Moore 



Joanne Aubrey 
221 S Roosevelt Ave 
Columbus, OH 43209-1827 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joanne Aubrey 



Betty Raubenoh 
414 Stewart Dr 
Fremont, OH 43420-9298 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Betty Raubenolt 



Julia Johnson 
2245 Bristol Rd 
Columbus, OH 43221-1203 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Julia Johnson 



Tom Lynch 
3412 Maize Rd 
Columbus, OH 43224-3261 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tom Lynch 



C. Renee Emrick 
3450 W Laskey Rd Unit 2 
Toledo, OH 43623-4018 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
C. Renee Emrick 



Sara Crosby 
207 W Weber Rd 
Columbus, OH 43202-1926 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sara Crosby 



Nicholas Bullett 
391 E Jeffrey PI 
Columbus, OH 43214-1713 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while conttibuttng to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury. 

Sincerely, 
Nicholas Bullett 



Alexandra Still 
378 Reamer PI 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1408 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Alexandra Still 



Pamela Garver 
8545 W South Range Rd 
Salem, OH 44460-7203 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pamela Garver 



Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electri": utilities' attempt to baSosSSM 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not com^^&uS; 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew tosicf^^, 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity xii 
known to cause major air polluttf)n and negatively imjacS^^ak 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio'sb^sife 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are jiolsag 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in acdittaifiB^ 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio fro:nTOSBS^, 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Bolman 



Lisa Feria 
7877 Ashley View Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45227-3952 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their .-..., 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with ;i, : 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution . 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively intpact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance,. 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities'request to bail out coal plants that are no longer '. 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, inadditionto costing, 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Feria 



Joseph Landes 
1386ElburAveAptl5 
Lakewood, OH 44I07-276I 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electticity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Joseph Landes 



Russ Foster 
44570 County Road 75 
Conesville, OH 43811-9712 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Russ Foster 



Ernest Montoro 
7724 Broadview Rd 
Parma, OH 44134-6704 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ernest Montoro 



Dawn Grattino 
806 E 300th St 
Willowick, OH 44095-4749 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dawn Grattino 



Kenneth Jordan 
2167SohnSt 
Cincinnati, OH 45219-1426 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Kenneth Jordan 



Johannah Hupp-Clark 
22900 Caves Rd 
Gambler, OH 43022-9786 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Johannah Hupp-Clark 



Patricia Foxall 
5428 E 129th St 
Cleveland, OH 44125-3243 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pafricia Foxall 



Ian Wolf 
1940 Fairfax Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45207-1906 

Jul 29.2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ian Wolf 



Laurie Michaels 
2953 Neil Ave 
Columbus, OH 43202-2035 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Laurie Michaels 



Margaret Mead 
Lorain Rd 
Fairview Park, OH 44126-1924 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Mead 



Jerri Dahler 
430 Bellevue St 
Marietta, OH 45750-2701 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

It's time for the Coal Industry to update its processes, for the 
benefit of the people who pay its bills! And, it's time for our 
government to stand up for the citizenship that pays its bills! 

Sincerely, 
Jerri Dahler 



Barbara Pappas 
439 Engelwood Ct 
Powell, OH 43065-7927 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Pappas 



John Alge 
1600 27th St NW 
Canton, OH 44709-3333 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Alge 



Darrell Victor 
1127 Broadview Blvd 
Dayton, OH 45419-3704 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Darrell Victor 



Helene Willson 
10136 Haga Ridge Rd 
Stewart, OH 45778-9409 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Helene Willson 



Tressa Merriman 
596 N Napoleon Rd 
Lima, OH 45801-8707 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tressa Merriman 



Mark Arnold 
364 Morral Kirkpatrick Rd W 
Marion, OH 43302-9771 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Arnold 



Dr. Luther Penn 
9273 Hidden Valley Ct 
Mentor, OH 44060-7323 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that 'n addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Luther Penn 



Loma Hurd 
552 Deerwood Dr 
Tallmadge, OH 44278-2008 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Loma Hurd 



Ingrid Padmos 
hoogenboomsweg 
Brijdorpe, OH 432211111 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ingrid Padmos 



Jerri Love 
240 Dean Ave 
Lancaster, OH 43130-3583 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jerri Love 



Jill Brothers 
47013 Tomahawk Dr 
Negley, OH 44441-9736 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jill Brothers 



Linda Reynolds 
322 E Lincoln Way 
Lisbon, OH 44432-1420 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributtng to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollutton. 

I also highly object to the coal companies around here making demands 
on their employees as to how to vote, threatening lay off if they do 
not as was done in the last presidential election. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Reynolds 



David Lange 
27037 Shawnee Dr 
Perrysburg, OH 43551-5806 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Lange 



Kenneth Miller 
9278 Woodworth Rd Unit 302 
North Lima, OH 44452-8520 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Kenneth Miller 



Jenny Geib 
211 E 18th St 
Dover, OH 44622-1092 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coai plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Jenny Geib 



David Sagers 
305 W Jackson St 
New Carlisle, OH 45344-1811 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Sagers 



Mary Farley 
PO Box 123 
New Albany, OH 43054-0123 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coai 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Farley 



Sigrid Emerling 
1588 WoodhurstDr 
Defiance, OH 43512-3440 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sigrid Emerling 



Kathlen Evans-Hatton 
17320 Wooster Rd 
Mount Vernon, OH 43050-9755 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathlen Evans-Hatton 



Robin Craft 
PO Box 126 
Plain City, OH 43064-0126 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coai, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on-coal^ wehave someoTthe worstafrin the natton. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Robin Craft 



John Elder 
121 Kendal Dr 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1905 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Elder 



Susan Reedy 
5550AuttjmnDr 
Middletown, OH 45042-3049 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

i do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Reedy 



Charles Nohava 
8500 Eagle Rd 
Kirtland, OH 44094-8613 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Nohava 



Ann Levering 
9474 Mecksfroth Rd 
Piqua, OH 45356-9569 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ann Levering 



Eric Anspach 
344ShilohStApt205 
Cincinnati, OH 45220-1657 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Eric Anspach 



Donna Craver 
PO Box 3251 
Kent OH 44240-0041 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Donna Craver 



Linda Linker 
1211 Laurence Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45215-2030 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributtng to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Linker 



Shannon Ford 
3361 RomakerRd 
Toledo, OH 43615-1432 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Shannon Ford 



Tom Gazik 
6803 Forest Ave 
Parma, OH 44129-2735 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tom Gazik 



Nancy Jo Whittington 
1012 BunkerDrApt206 
Fairlawn, OH 44333-3081 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Jo Whittington 



Thomas Mcfadden 
26766 Butternut Ridge Rd 
North Olmsted, OH 44070-4407 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Mcfadden 



Cynthia Prebihalo 
5657 Gateway Ln 
Brook Park, OH 44142-2031 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Prebihalo 



James Palus 
6563 Josephine Dr 
Independence, OH 44131-4755 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
James Palus 



Judith Gathard 
2228 Innisbrook Rd 
Ottawa Hills, OH 43606-2527 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Judith Gathard 



Lisa Feria 
7877 Ashley View Dr 
Cincinnatt, OH 45227-3952 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Feria 



Joseph Landes 
1386ElburAveAptl5 
Lakewood, OH 44107-2761 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joseph Landes 



Alan Heise 
3990 Bobo Rd 
Beaver, OH 45613-9409 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

These older coal power plants are too old to keep functioning. These 
plants should be retired and not kept functioning. Please work toward 
retiring these older coal plants and require the electric companies to 
build newer more efficient power plants for our future use that will 
keep our air cleaner. 

Sincerely, 
Alan Heise 



Scott Zorc 
1355 Fox Run Dr 
Willoughby, OH 44094-3424 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Scott Zorc 



Kathy Nolan 
7257 Kirkdale Dr 
Blacklick, OH 43004-9454 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercuty pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Nolan 



Eric Rausch 
845 Prince William Ln 
Westerville, OH 43081-1925 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio &om reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Eric Rausch 



Sandra Pucillo 
6146 Cumberland Ct 
Mentor, OH 44060-2440 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Pucillo 



Webb Wiggins 
405 W College St 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1444 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Webb Wiggins 



Bob Shields 
743 Terry St 
Cincinnati, OH 45205-2139 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bob Shields 



Amy Schumacher 
4127MiddlebrookDr 
Beavercreek, OH 45440-3311 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Amy Schumacher 



James Helm 
82 Kendal Dr 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1904 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I oppose Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their old coal 
plants at my expense. These plants are not competitive with today's 
market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our 
air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. We now have 
better opttons. 

Sincerely, 
James Helm 



Terra Britt 
722 E Main St 
Loudonville, OH 44842-1353 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Terra Britt 



Cynthia Brickner 
2401 Cass Rd Apt 119b 
Toledo, OH 43614-3119 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Brickner 



Cynthia Brickner 
2401 Cass Rd Apt II 9b 
Toledo, OH 43614-3119 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Brickner 



Terra Britt 
722 E Main St 
Loudonville, OH 44842-1353 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Terra Britt 



Beverly Jones 
958 Beechwood Dr 
Tallmadge, OH 44278-2533 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Beverly Jones 



Dean Sieck 
2547 Bolton Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44111 
1202 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollutton. 

First we gut green energy; then we preserve dirty coal on the public's 
money! When does the payoff to AEP and First Energy end?!! 

Sincerely, 
Dean Sieck 



Thomas Cope 
300 Canterbury Ln 
Medina, OH 44256-4031 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Cope 



Cary Dennis 
6570 Crab Apple Dr 
Canal Winchester, OH 43110-7023 

Aug I, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coai plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Caiy Dennis 



C. Brian Stevens 
3840 Rohling Oaks Dr Apt B3 
Cincinnati, OH 45245-3701 

Aug I, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
C. Brian Stevens 



Kevin Ryan 
2325 Ragan Woods Dr 
Toledo, OH 43614-1016 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Ryan 



M Stauffer 
270 Fawnwood Dr 
Tallmadge, OH 44278-2906 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
M Stauffer 



Jean Taylor 
4037 Camp Grove Rd SE 
Washington Court House, OH 
43160-9242 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jean Taylor 



Dorothy Majors 
4424 E Messner Rd 
Wooster, OH 44691-9468 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dorothy Majors 



Tina Mintz 
6027 Roan Rd 
Sylvania, OH 43560-1528 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tina Mintz 



Mara Giglio 
18 N College St 
Athens, OH 45701-2436 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Mara Giglio 



Sandra Allen 
1587 JermainDr 
Toledo, OH 43606-4056 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nem-ly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Allen 



Gale Bromelmeier 
2250 Par Ln Ph 7 
Willoughby Hills, OH 44094-2972 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: Not on my dime; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

We have to update our equipment It is ttme the electric utilities did 
likewise and switched from their old plants to newer sources for power. 
I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to ball out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in additton to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gale Bromelmeier 



Diane Hanas 
234 Reig Ave 
Conneaut OH 44030-2150 

Aug 1,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Diane Hanas 



Sandy Parker 
13050 HametownRd 
Doylestown, OH 44230-9322 

Aug 2, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sandy Parker 



Daniel Bachmann 
1302GreenacreDr 
Cambridge, OH 43725-1140 

Aug 2,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Bachmann 



Sharon Mogle 
105 Ruth Ave 
Cortland, OH 44410-1342 

Aug 2,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costtng 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sharon Mogle 



Simba Ryan 
2328 Backbay Dr 
Columbus, OH 43235-8911 

Aug 2,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributtng to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Simba Ryan 



Betty Weinstock 
37 Kendal Dr 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1902 

Aug 2,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Betty Weinstock 



Alyce Caulder 
6909 N State Route 66 Lot 31 
Defiance, OH 43512-8633 

Aug 2,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Alyce Caulder 



Laura Baumer 
7767 Wildcat Rd 
Dayton, OH 45424-1941 

Aug 2, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Why must Ohio stay in the stone age? Please take a look around. The 
world is changing & yes, global warming is real. We may feel 
cooler in Ohio, but people elsewhere are experiencing great change in 
the other direction. Right now it is the carbon that fuels like coal 
emit into the atmosphere which are working against us. This isn't a 
polittcal platform, it's science. Science that will harm our children 
and their children. Why can't you pray about this and be open to 
another viewpoint? Or is it all just that you get your money from the 
coal guys and so you don't want to upset your cash cow? Don't you care 
about more than your wallet? 

Sincerely, 
Laura Baumer 



Jo Anne Burke 
513 Ivory Ct 
Cincinnati, OH 45238-5330 

Aug 2, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jo Anne Burke 



Kevin Rattiff 
400 Jackson St 
Campbell, OH 44405-1862 

Aug 2,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competttive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollutton and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Ratliff 



Janice Riegle 
5393 Tara Hill Dr 
Dublin, OH 43017-1082 

Aug 2,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Janice Riegle 



Howard C Miller IV 
791 ThurberDrE 
Columbus, OH 43215-1133 

Aug 2, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric uttlities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Howard C Miller IV 



richard baumer 
7767 Wildcat Rd 
Dayton, OH 45424-1941 

Aug 2, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
richard baumer 



Kevin Waters 
6844 Butler Warren Rd 
Mason, OH 45040-1005 

Aug 2,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Waters 



Justin Feldman 
1415 Market St 
Reading, OH 45215-3315 

Aug 2,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competittve with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilittes' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in additton to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollutton. 

Sincerely, 
Justtn Feldman 



Greg Hartke 
123 Village Trail Dr 
Vandalia, OH 45377-9696 

Aug 3, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruptton. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the natton. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Greg Hartke 



Marty Pelz 
4120 Johnson Rd 
Orwell, OH 44076-9731 

Aug 3, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilittes' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollutton 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negattvely impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's uttlities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marty Pelz 


